
High Power Rifle Match

November 28, 2020

We held our normal monthly high power rifle match on the 28th of 
November. It was a full day of rain. We only had 9 shooters but with our 
new electronic targets we are starting to see shooters form Columbia come 
to the match for the first time.  The targets worked well, and all shooters 
found the new system very enjoyable to use and I had comments that 
everyone will make this a normal match to come to.  We have a range 
capacity of 28 so we have some advertisement to do and get the work out 
but that will come in time.

The match winner was James Wells with a 766-27X.  Well done James 
under very hard conditions. 

Our next match will be December 26, 2020 and this is a club event only 
NOT AN NRA or CMP approved match. They will start up in January.  
Being so close to Christmas I do not expect a large turnout, but we will see.

If any member would like to see and or try high power rifle drop me an 
email and I will make arrangements to meet you at the range and instruct 
you on the course of fire and equipment needed.

Best Regards,

Bob Wills 

HP Match Director



Match Results

Name Standing RF Sitting RF Prone SF Prone Match Total

James Wells 178-2X 195-10X 196-8X 197-7X 766-27X

Bob Wills 184-2X 193-4X 191-5X 176-5X 744-16X

Scott Johnson 161-0X 186-0X 199-9X 194-4X 740-13X

Jeff Hoklell 166-1X 189-0X 186-1X 175-2X 716-4X

Darrel Beach 159-0X 188-2X 196-3X 186-2X 729-8X

Harry Nettles 158-1X 158-0X 156-0X 139-0X 609-1X

D.  Sellers 140-0X 155-1X 167-1X 137-0X 605-2X

Ducan Levay Not Reported

Richard Marchand Not Reported


